Local Action Partnership Funding
﻿As you may already be aware, back in March Local Action Partnerships (LAPs) across Perth and Kinross opened up their budgets to bids from local community groups, who were responding to the COVID-19 pandemic. To date approximately £40,000 of funding has been awarded to groups across Perth and Kinross, to support a variety of initiatives. Following some reflection and discussion with LAP representatives, they have agreed to open up their budgets to a broader range of bids from community groups.
 If you have a project, or a proposal in mind, which reflects the broad categories laid out below then please consider submitting a proposal to the Community Planning Team at communityplanningpartnership@pkc.gov.uk.
 
1. Continuing to support community and voluntary efforts in relation to COVID-19;
2. Growing the capacity of groups to take on longer-term roles and service delivery in your community;
3. Supporting groups to take on new volunteers to meet emerging needs in your community;
4. Supporting new groups to formalise and develop plans for longer-term community development activity.
 Requirements for Funding
Please ensure that your proposal fits at least one of the categories listed above. In order for your proposal to be considered, you will need to be provide the following details:
 
· Name of group and contact details
· Geographic area which your group is covering
· Details of your proposal and the benefit that it will bring to your community
· Details of the financial support you need, and what it would be used for.
 
Whilst there is no specific maximum funding that you can ask for, note that these budgets do have a limit and please bear this in mind when you are contacting us.
 Once received, we will check in with LAPs representatives and if they agree, we will contact you to get the details of your bank account and process the payment as quickly as possible. Please note that funds cannot be paid into a personal bank account, so if your group does not have an account, you will need to find another group who can host it for you.
 Please share this information with your networks and contact communityplanningpartnership@pkc.gov.uk with any queries, ideas and proposals.

